June 18, 2024

Subject: UKHO Gridding Proposal

REGION F ICCWG CIRCULAR LETTER No 10/2024
Dear Colleagues,

Under IHO guidance (S-11) and the Rules of Procedure for the
Mediterranean and Black Seas (Region F) ICCWG, Item 3.7, the UKHO is submitting its
proposals for circulation, review and comment by Members of the Region F ICCWG. As part
of this gridding process, UKHO intends to both rescheme GB ENCs within existing coverage
and create new coverage where no Band 2 ENCs currently exist. The intention of the
proposed is new GB Band 2 ENC coverage in the Eastern Mediterranean in order to improve
coverage for the Mariner south and west of Cyprus.

Please find attached files which demonstrate the proposal and provide some
background to the rationale and technicalities of UKHO's gridded scheme.

If you have any questions or clarifications needed do not hesitate to contact us. We
invite members of the MBSHC to provide their feedback, by June 27, 2024.

Region F Coordinator



